
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Classroom News 

Friday 6th November 2020 

This week we began our new topic – Rumble in the Jungle. We 

thought of some animals that inhabit the earth, the sky and the 

sea. In Maths we looked at numbers and counted out the correct 

number of objects to match each one. In R.E we started to think 

about how our life is different to the life of Jesus. We talked 

about how our clothing differs from Jesus’ day. We listened to 

the story of Jesus healing the paralysed man and built Lego 

models of the house in the story. We learned why we celebrate 

Bonfire Night and tried hard to sequence the main parts of the 

story.  

Poppy Day Appeal  

Please see Mrs Seagrave’s newsletter this week for details of 

how to support this important charity.  

First Class Kids 

In case you missed it, Monday’s Lancashire Evening Post has a 

lovely picture of our happy smiling faces! 

Reminder 

It is important that the children complete a piece of homework 

each week and bring it in on MONDAY as we share this with the 

rest of the class. The homework can be found in the yellow book 

which comes home on Friday. 

Please send photos to j.moores@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

11th November @ 11am – Whole 

School (virtual) Remembrance 

Day Service – led by Y6  

 

Parents’ Evening 

17th November 3.30 - 5.30pm 

19th November 3.30 - 7.30pm 

 

Please say a big thank you to your 

child for being so kind and helpful 

to me this week! 

Mrs Moores 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Ebony for counting carefully and accurately when matching an 

amount to the correct numeral. 

Christian Value Certificate for Joy – Georgia-Jai for approaching her work with great 

positivity and being a cheerful and kind friend to all. 

We would be very grateful for any donations for our junk modelling work, eg egg cartons, yoghurt pots, 

cereal boxes. Please check that all objects are well rinsed out and clean. Thank you! 

 

Diamond 9 

Our diamond 9 word this 

week in class has been 

‘Creativity’. 
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